
Report of the Budget Committee 
to the 28th IGRA Annual Convention 

 
The budget committee meeting was called to order at 3:30 pm on Friday, November 9, 2012 
with five individuals representing five member associations as follows: 
 

Jai Crystal   AGRA 
Gary Williams   DSRA 
Scotty Shadix   GSGRA 
Paul Dorcic   ILGRA 
Douglas Graff   NGRA/IGRA 

 
The budget was presented and discussed at length.  The budget for 2013 reflects IGRA 
convention as an association-hosted event and IGRA dance, university, finals, and royalty 
competition to be IGRA productions. 
 
There were two new budget items presented from any other committees which are reflected in 
this budget.  The two items were from the Hall of Fame committee and the Archives committee. 
Two line items were added to the general budget, account numbers 8825 and 8850, 
respectively. 
 
The budget committee recommends adoption of the 2013 budget. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
David G. Hill, Chairman 
Budget Committee    


